

NEW YEAR Wishes (Universal Sai Association(USA)

By Sai baba's Grace, The "Sai Jyothi Peace March" celebrations, in the Esat and West, demarks the Universal Sai Asoociation (USA)'s progress in colloboration with similar organizations for peace in the world. In this contest we thank the Board and all of you, who are actively participating as coordinators of the association's in achieving its mission. The 100th year "Punya Thidhi" Celebrations for our beloved Shirdi Sai Baba are being planned to be celebrated in Detroit and Atlanta, USA in May and October 2018. Some organizations like ATA in USA, are proposing to sponsor this event with free accommodations for those who will be invited for the association's "International Peace Forum". Mr. Asireddy Karunkar Reddy, the president of ATA and the USAssociation general secretary indicated this in the Board meeting. May Sai Baba blessings be bestowed upon us.

we wish you all: "A Bright and Progressive Prosperous New Year"